[bookmark: _GoBack]Bollards Project update 23 Feb 2019  Cllr Andrew Huggins
We have received one further quote (more expensive than the first).  We are awaiting a third quote.  As a reminder, we are seeking 3 quotes for replacing the 23 wooden bollards around the Eldons Road car park (there are also 2 metal dropping posts which we are not touching).  In fact the third Co has identified that there are currently 24 or 25 bollards, not 23.  1 or 2 are overgrown.  We are seeking comparable quotes for 23 bollards but once we have decided on a contractor I will propose we get the actual No (24 or 25) replaced, accepting that the actual cost will therefore be slightly higher.


Huntick Cycleway Project update 23 Feb 2019  Cllr Andrew Huggins

Re the pathway fronting the proposed Huntick Road development, I have now heard back from the agent acting for Wyatts and Morrish, that they are open to modifying the plans to incorporate the Shared cycle/footpath – Alf was representing us in requesting this at the PDC Planning Cttee Meeting today.  
At the Awayday, Matthew Piles, Director from DCC Highways was rather negative about the viability of the Cyclepath project, but I am determined to keep pushing for this, and I hope the Parish Council will continue to support me in this.  I do,however, anticipate that it will necessitate eating up a sizeable chunk of CIL from future developments, to show our commitment to it.

Rec Ball Court Project update 23 Feb 2019  Cllr Andrew Huggins

Tim and I met Joanne Keats from DCA on 6 Feb.  We learned a lot about funding and consultations – see separate paper on this, presented to Feb 2019 Full Council.

Superfast Broadband Project update 23 Feb 2019  Cllr Andrew Huggins

Wessex are still working with the various landowners whose property they need to cross, to get the contracts in place to be able to commence the construction.  They are keen to start once they have about 75% of the contracts signed.  
Interestingly   2 ½ weeks ago a tree came down between west Lytchett and Morden, bringing down the Telegraph cable carrying phone/internet to the 01929 customers in Lytchett leaving them without connection for a few days.  BT have reinstated this now as a temporary fix.
For other outlying areas of the village who will not be helped by Wessex (typically East and South),  there is a rumour in the industry that there might soon be announced a new government Voucher scheme that will assist them.  Watch this space.

Mobile Coverage Project update 23 Feb 2019  Cllr Andrew Huggins
No Update.
End.
